
 

 

 

Date: 11.09.2024  

Ref: SPFSL/BSE/SEC/2024-25/33  

To,  

The Corporate Relationship Department,  

BSE Limited,  

Floor 25, PJ Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400001.  

Scrip Code : 540168  

Sub: Newspaper Advertisement – Notice of 38th Annual General Meeting –Regulation 30 & 

47 of SEBI (LODR), 2015.  

Sir/Madam,  

We hereby enclose copy of the Newspaper Advertisement published in English Daily 

"Financial Express" (All India edition) and Regional Daily "Mumbai Lakshdweep” on 

September 10, 2024 with respect to the captioned subject. 

Kindly take the above on record. 

 Thanking You 

For Supra Pacific Financial Services Limited 

 

Leena Yezhuvath 

Company Secretary 
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